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The News From Seminole Heights United Methodist Pre-School

 August 2023             6111 Central Ave.; Tampa, FL 33604                 (813) 232-8231
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SHUMPS is closed all day on Thursday, August 3 and  Friday, August 4h to install a new floor. 
Transitions…

On Monday, August 7th we will be moving a lot of our children to their new classes. We follow the public school requirement that a child must be 2, 3 & 4 years old by September 1st to move into the next class. Infants and Toddlers move to the Toddler and Toddler Transition 2s classes at varying times based on age. This is an exciting time for our children and for some may be difficult at first. Reassure them, give them a hug and kiss, tell them you will be back and then leave so the teachers can help distract the children and start them on their school day. It will get better, we promise. Thanks for your faith and trust.

Staff Changes…

We are moving Mrs. Phillis to our Infant classroom, Ms. Adi is going to the new Toddler room. Ms. Leticia will be with Ms. Lexy.  Ms. Malena will work with Mrs. Shelley and our Schoolers in the afternoon and they will both be floaters during the morning. Ms. Brianna will work with Ms. Mildred in our Toddler room as her college schedule permits. As we solve one staffing issue we have created another so we still need additional teachers to be fully staffed. Throughout the nation many states have problems filling early childhood staff positions. Please help us by sharing our school staffing needs with your friends and through social media. Keep the process in prayer. 
Goodbye… 

It is with sadness that I must announce the resignation of two of our staff members. Ana Miranda, our Infant teacher who found a better opportunity. Her resignation was effective July 21. And Naiari Fernandez our Toddler Transition Teacher who is moving to a different area. Her last day will be August 7. 

Please Welcome…

Keishla Negron and Calie Bracewell are our new teachers. They both come to us with a vast amount of experience and a love of children.  Keishla will be helping in the twos and Calie will be in the Toddler transition with Mrs. Yesenia. 
 Room changes …
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We are moving the Infants room back to the front room next to the office. The Two year old (Butterfly Room) to the room next to them or to Mrs. Naiari and Mrs. Yesenia’s room and Mrs. Naiari and Mrs. Yesenia’s room to the last room on the left next to the Threes. 
Welcome to Our New Families…

We are very pleased to welcome new families to our program! Please know that we are here to serve you and to foster a Christian environment that allows children, their families, and the staff to develop to their full potential. We stay full and it is a wonderful thing when we continue to hear that SHUMPS comes highly recommended by so many. Thank you.

Current Weekly Tuition Rate … 
Remember tuition pays for your child’s place at SHUMPS not just their attendance. Current fees are:
Infants: $250; Toddler & Toddler Transition Twos Classes $235; Preschool Twos Classes $220; Preschool Threes Class: $210; VPK Wrap Around $140; Pre-Kindergarten when VPK off $195; Afterschool Kid’s Club $125; Schoolers when public school is out $175. Sibling discounts - $5 off for 2nd child and then $10 off for third and each additional child 
What Happens If Tuition is Not Paid on Time… 

Like many business we depend on money coming in at the time services are given. Tuition is due on Monday and late after Tuesday at 5:30 p.m. at which time a $10.00 late payment fee will be assessed. If an account is not paid by the end of that week, then your child will not be allowed to attend the next week until both weeks are paid in full. 
Cut Off Time…

Please remember that your child must be at school no later than 9:30 a.m. unless she/he is in the VPK program and must be here by 8:30 a.m. If your child has a doctor’s appointment, you must call and let us know that the child will be late and then bring a doctor’s note. Regulations in place by Child Care Licensing state that parents MUST call the preschool office any time your child is going to be absent. If we don’t hear from you, we will try to call everyone on your pickup list and then must call the police to report a missing child. Thanks for understanding and doing your part. 
Authorized Pick-ups…

Child Care Licensing is now requiring that if you need someone to pick up your child and that person is not on the authorized pick up list you must let SHUMPS know in writing in advance who is going to pick up. We no longer can accept phone calls just telling us this information. 
Updated Registration Forms and Registration Fees if not paid Due …

All new families must fill out new registration forms. Parents who already have registration forms on file will receive an informational sheet to review. Please make sure all data is correct, sign, date and return. This makes sure that we have updated contact numbers as well as any other information that may have changed. 

Influenza Form and Distracted Driver Form Also Due…

 All parents must fill out and return the Influenza and the Distracted Driver forms this week We will email them to you. Both forms must be signed twice a year. The Flu form is an informational form that tells you to go to the doctor when ill; stay home from child care if sick; wash hands to limit germs. It does not mean that a flu shot is required. The legislature wants to insure that people do not leave their child in an unoccupied car and then that child dies. That’s why we have the Distracted Driver form for you to sign.
New Website
Please check our new website www.shumps.org. We are excited
Blood Drive

Sunday, Aug. 13, 8:30am-1pm: OneBlood Blood Drive at the church. Email office@semheights.com to sign up for an appointment to donate blood and save a life!
Free Dinner & Messy Church
Wednesday, Aug. 30, 5:30pm: Free Dinner & Messy Church. If your child loves Chapel, they will love Messy Church! Kids and their families can hear a Bible story and complete crafts and activities related to the story. Join Pastor Tiffania at the church for this evening of family fun!
Below is our information to share:
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Seminole Heights United Methodist Preschool in Central Tampa is hiring dependable, energetic, experienced Christian people who love children and have a desire to make a positive difference in their lives. Positions available include full time Toddlers teacher and part time Afterschool elementary teacher which may be combined with a floater position for full time hours. Applicants should have experience working in an early childhood education center, have strong classroom management skills and be familiar with the Early Learning Standards for Birth to Pre-K as well as accreditation processes. They must have state mandated 45 hours Child Care training, have or be working towards a CDA or higher education, and complete employment history/background screening and drug screening. Come join our team working with our children.   Call 813 232-8231 or e-mail resume to waleska@semheights.com.

Looking Ahead… SHUMPS will be closed for Labor Day on September 4th. 
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TO YOU…
Liliana R. – August 15

Ms. Malena-August 13

Ms. Lexy-August 22

Ms. Nai- August 26

Ms. Elaine – August 28
